
November 30, 2021 

Upcoming 
Events 

• Dec 9 PAC Meeting 
6:30 pm 

• Winter Break Dates 
School will be closed 
from Monday, 
December 20 through 
Monday, January 3 for 
Winter Break– school 
will reopen Tuesday, 
January 4 

• Jan 17 
Professional 
Development Day 

 

Director of Instruction:  Alison Ogden   604-713-5000 

Liaison Trustee:   Estrellita Gonzalez   604-713-5000 

Principal:    Laurent Brisebois   604-713-4996 

Vice-Principal:   Joyce Chong   604-713-4694 

PAC Co-Chairs:   L. Ormiston/P. Dove/S. Sanger qvapacchair@gmail.com 

 

http://go.vsb.bc.ca/schools/queenvictoria 

QVA Rocks Report 

 

QVA is Allergy-Aware!

If your child is going to be 

absent or is coming late, 

please phone the school 

to report this.  

 

Please leave a message 

on our dedicated phone 

line:  

 

604-713-5159, ext 69# 

Safe Arrival Phone Line 

VSB COVID Protocols 

 

 Entry into the building by adults is by 
appointment only. 

 

 Visitors must do a COVID self-assessment 
before entry.  

Queen Victoria Annex 
1850 East 3rd Avenue 

Vancouver, BC  V5N 1H2 

Phone: 604-713-4694 

Email: queenvictoria@vsb.bc.ca 

School registration for the 2022-2023 

school year began on November 1, 2021.  

 

Two steps are required: 

Step 1: Complete an online 

application 

Step 2: Verifying 

Documentation 

Contact your catchment 

school office to set up an 

appointment to bring your 

supporting documentation 

to the school. 

 

If you want to apply for a District program 

or cross-boundary, you must first apply to 

your English catchment elementary school.  

 

Applications for District programs and cross 

boundary placements will begin to be 

accepted in early 2022. 

 

For additional information, please visit: 

https://www.vsb.bc.ca/School/School-

Registration/Pages/default.aspx 

Food Donation Drive School Registration 

Lost and Found 
 
Our Lost and Found will  be displayed 

outside in the morning from December 

13th to December 17th  

 

All remaining items will be donated. 

We will host a non perishable food 

donation drive from December 13th to 

17th. Items can be dropped off in the 

morning at the undercover area. 

Dress for the 
Weather 

 
Please ensure your child has a jacket 

and appropriate footwear as we 

continue to experience days of heavy 

rain. Students will be outdoors at 

recess and lunch breaks. 

 

While teachers encourage students to 

put on their jackets and boots, we ask 

that you speak to your children as well 

about this. 

 

Students may bring an extra pair of 

shoes and socks to be left at school. 

http://go.vsb.bc.ca/schools/queenvictoria/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.vsb.bc.ca/School/School-Registration/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.vsb.bc.ca/School/School-Registration/Pages/default.aspx
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École Laura Secord  
Elementary School 

2500 Lakewood Drive 

Vancouver, BC V5N 4V1  

Telephone: 604-713-4996 

Secord@vsb.bc.ca 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

To request a link, please 

contact: Secord@vsb.bc.ca 

 

Anaaaaaaaaaaaa
aaaaaaaaaaaaaaa



Q VA R O C KS R EPOR T  PAGE 3 

From the PAC …  
 

Next Meeting 

Our next PAC meeting will be held on Thursday, December 9th at 6:30 p.m. An agenda and Zoom link will be sent out by email 

shortly before the meeting. To request a link, please contact: qvapacchair@gmail.com.  

 

Purdy’s Chocolates Fundraiser 

Purdy’s chocolates will be distributed on Wednesday. December 1st before and after school. Our fundraising total is just over 

$1000.00!. 

 

Art Cards 

Art Cards order forms should be with parents some time next week.   
 

 

 

Notification of School 
Closure Due to Severe 
Weather Conditions  
 

By 6:00 am, the 

Vancouver School 

Board will post 

information about 

snow closures on its 

website at 

www.vsb.bc.ca and will inform local 

media stations, including:  

 

CKNW (980 AM)  

CBC (690AM, 105.7 FM)  

CJVB (1470 AM)  

CFHG (96.1 FM)  

CKWX (1130 AM)  

BCTV/Global (Cable channel 11)  

CITY TV (Cable channel 13)  

Overdue Library Book 
Notices 

 

Overdue library book 

notices will be going 

home in December. 

Have a search in the 

classroom/your 

backpack/at home 

for these missing 

books! 

 

Please see Ms. Chong if you have any 

questions. 

 

Parking  

 
Please do not block the cul-de-sac on 

East 4th Avenue as this is a no-stopping 

zone.  

 

This means no drop-offs or pick-ups of 

students. By-laws are in effect. 

 

Be aware that this may be a point 

where emergency vehicles enter the 

school grounds as well as providing 

service to neighbours.  

 

 

http://www.vsb.bc.ca

